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Trash Collection 
The Town of Levant has recently renewed its 

contract for trash collection services with 

Pine Tree Waste (Casella). This new contract 

will alter the current methond of trash 

collection as moving forward all trash must 

be placed in special totes provided to the 

residents (at no charge) by the company. All 

items will be placed in this new tote including 

recycling. The collections for the Town of 

Levant will take two days and will occur on 

Mondays and Tuesdays. Working with the 

Town, each household will soon receive a 

mailing from  Pine Tree Waste that will 

notify each household the day of collection 

for that household and additional information 

that will be necessary for this new collection 

method. The anticipated implementation date 

has be tentatively set for October 21st. 
 

 
 

Fall Clean Up 
This is scheduled for October 5th at the Town 

Sand Shed and will require a free permit 

which may be obtained at the Town Office up 

through close of business October 4th. The 

permit will provide information as to which 

items will be accepted and which items will 

not. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

November Elections 
The presidential election always provides for 

one of the busiest days of the year at the 

Town Office. While individuals are certainly 

able to register to vote the day of the election, 

it would be greatly appreciated for all of those 

unregistered voters who intend on voting on 

November 5th to come in to the Town Office 

prior to that day during normal business 

hours to register. 

 

Absentee ballots are now available and may 

be applied for online (via Maine.gov) or may 

be applied for in person at the Town Office 

during normal business hours. The last day 

absentee ballots may be request is October 

31st. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


